
From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 8:57 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: FW: APPROVE/NO COST/INTER'L WIRELESS COMMUNICATION EXPO/LAS VEGAS, NV/11-13 
MAR 2013 

Steve, 
  
Per prior email to you and per below, I participated in the International Wireless 
Communications Expo in Las Vegas on 11 - 13 March 2013. Hotel and airfare were paid 
by the conference organizer. There was no cost to the City of Chicago. I did not receive 
any additional honorarium or other compensation nor did I participate in any other 
events other than my presentation session and attendance in workshops. My 
participation was approved by CPD. 
  
Please let me know if anything else is required... 
  
Thanks! 
Jonathan 
  
  
Cmdr Jonathan H. Lewin 
Managing Deputy Director 
Public Safety Information Technology 
Chicago Police/ OEMC 
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